
	

The	sun	has	been	shining	and	
with	the	arrival	of	summer	
many	of	us	are	enjoying	
meeting	up	with	family	and	
friends.	The	Walking	Women	
of	Snape	are	out	walking	
together	again	(and	eating	
cake!)	

We	are	continuing	to	plan	for	
a	celebratory	return	to	
meetings	on	

Thursday 9th September 2021.	

A	programme	of	speakers	is	
now	finalised	for	our	October	
to	December	meetings.		

• September:  Welcome back 
celebration 

• October:  A musical evening with 
Viv Garland 

• November:  Lena Jones – Glass 
works - a talk, presentation and 
sale of her beautiful glass pieces 

• December:  An evening with Mark 
Mitchell  

Charity:	Air	Ambulance.	

!!	Meeting	reminder!!	

Meetings	will	be	at	7.30pm	on	the	
second	Thursday	of	every	month		

		 	 2022	Meetings	

With	the	future	in	mind	we	are	
asking	members	and	potential	new	
members	for	their	ideas	for	
speakers	or	topics	for	the	2022	
meetings.	Ideas	sent	in	by	July	9th	
would	be	really	helpful.	

As	always	anyone	who	would	enjoy	
helping	us	to	organise	meetings	and	
events	would	be	most	welcome.		

If	you	have	ideas	or	are	keen	to	help	
please	call	or	email	Jo	or	call	Jan	on	
the	number	below	

Mini	Groups	

Walking	Group	–	the	new	calendar	of	walks	is	
out	please	contact	Jo	Roger	if	you	need	a	copy	

01728	688402	/	josephineroger@hotmail.com	

Book	group	–	still	hoping	to	return	to	meeting	
at	the	Golden	Key.	Recommended	book	of	the	
month	is	The	Overstory	–	Richard	Powers	

Craft	Group	–	crafty	ideas	most	welcome.		

Contact:	Jan	Rodgers	688295	


